
 

 

 

Notice of FDIC change 

 

Notice of changes in temporary FDIC insurance coverage for transaction 
accounts. 
 
By Federal law, as of January 1, 2013, funds in a noninterest-bearing transac-
tion account (including an IOLTA/IOLA) will no longer receive unlimited de-
posit insurance coverage but will be FDIC-insured to the legal maximum of 
$250,000 for each ownership category. 

For more information about FDIC insurance coverage of transaction accounts, 
visit the FDIC website.     

Please note:  You are leaving Farmers Bank & Trust's website.  The website you 
are linking to is not operated by Farmers Bank & Trust.  We are not responsible 
for any content or information posted to this external website.  Privacy and   
Security Policies may differ between our website and this external site.  

Click here to visit the FDIC website. 

You may also contact Farmers Bank & Trust at one of the following locations: 

Atwood 785-626-3233 

Brewster 785-694-2251 

Oberlin  785-475-3196  

Colby  785-460-2251 

 

https://www.fdic.gov/

